
We need more 

volunteer workplace 

chaplains. We are 

holding a 

DISCOVERING 

WORKPLACE 

CHAPLAINCY EVENT 

on  

26TH January 2022 

from 2:00-3:30pm to 

be held via Zoom for 

anyone who would like 

to find out more about 

this exciting ministry. 

For more information 

and to register your 

place, see here 

This will be followed 

by a 6-session 

Introduction to 

Workplace 

Chaplaincy Course 

starting on  

10th February,  

7-8:30pm. Weeks will 

alternate between 

online and in person 

sessions. 

Please get in touch 

with Dick if you would 

like to know more or 

to book a place. 

 

WISHING YOU GOD’S 

BLESSING THIS CHRISTMAS 

A year on and the lead into Christmas 

feels much as it did last year – 

anxiety about COVID, greater 

restrictions and an uncertain future 

for the economy. More than ever we 

need to hold on to the hope of this 

season of Advent, that God sticks 

with us through all that life brings, 

and in Christ ‘all things hold 

together’. (Col 1v17)  

And despite everything there are 

positives. Chaplaincy has resumed 

and, this Christmas, Faith at Work 

 
chaplains will be able to visit with Christmas greetings and cards. We have started 

new chaplaincy, despite the lockdown, with the staff of the YMCA.  

Plans for 2022 are moving ahead and some events are listed below, including 

‘Discovering Workplace Chaplaincy’, the ‘Introduction to Workplace 

Chaplaincy’ training course, and the launch of the ‘Supporters of Faith at Work 

in Worcestershire’.  

One consequence of the ups and downs of the past two years is that, more than ever, 

chaplaincy in workplaces is needed. We want to make 2022 a year when we meet 

that challenge, find more people to be voluntary chaplains, build more partnerships 

with congregations and extend our reach into new sectors of the economy. 

We are grateful for your interest, support and partnership in our work. Please tell 

others about us and pass on the news of our training and events. Can you 

think of someone in your church who could be a supporter or chaplain of FWW? 

And may God, who comes to us in Christ – Emmanuel – bring you his peace and care 

and love this Christmas. Yours in Christ.                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Launch of Supporters of Faith at Work in Worcestershire 

Next year, starting in Lent, we will be launching the Supporters of Faith at Work in 

Worcestershire (SFWW) and we very much hope that you will want to be involved. This is 

an initiative we hope will encourage and enable many to put faith into action, within the 

context of work and the economy, by PRAYING, GIVING, SHARING. 

We plan to make Lent 2022 a time for publicising SFWW, inviting people to support us 

through prayer and giving. Please speak to your church leader to ask if they would like to 

invite someone from FWW to speak at a service or meeting during Lent (or before or after).  

There will be a formal launch event on Wednesday 27th April at 7:00pm at Droitwich 

Methodist Church, Worcester Road, Droitwich, with Sharon Smith, CEO of H&W Chamber 

of Commerce, as the keynote speaker. At this point, please put this date in your diary. 

Further information will follow. 

 

 

DECEMBER ONLINE 

MONTHLY PRAYER 

MEETING 

Wednesday 8th 

December 

1:00 - 1:30pm  

to be held via Zoom. 

Please email for link. 

 You can find the 

monthly prayer guide 

on our prayer portal 

at  
https://www.faithat 

work.org.uk/prayer/ 
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 Facebook & Twitter 

@faithatworkworc 

Registered charity no. 1176881 

 

CONTACT US 

www.faithatwork.org.uk 
enquiries@faithatwork.org.uk 
07946 655 450 
 

 

14b Top Barn Business Centre 

Worcester Road, Holt Heath 

Worcester 

WR6 6NN 

 

Facebook & Twitter 

@faithatworkworc 

Registered charity no.  

1176881 
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